
Permit Process Accord 
 

CORPS OF ENGINEERS 
FEDERAL HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATION 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION AND PUBLIC FACILITIES 
 

Meeting of December 17, 1992 
 
To streamline the NEPA and permit review process an accord has been reached on the following: 
 

1) Simultaneous draft 404b(1) Public Notice and Draft Environmental 
Document Notice will be issued. 
 
2) Coordinate mailing list as part of the scoping process. 
 
3) DOT/PF will add COE to Technology Transfer (T2) mailing list. 
 
4) COE will add DOT/PF to COE training list. 
 
5) Draft 404(b)(1) analysis will be added to EA/EIS documents. 
 
6) Provide permit modifications by submission of as-builts for decrease in 
used water of the United States. 
 
7) Stress early preapplication coordination and project manager identification 
by COE and DOT/PF. 
 
8)  Semi-annual project forecast meetings will be held October/November 
and April/May – including construction. 
 
9) DOT/PF prepares Jurisdictional Determinations (JD) for COE approval. 
 
10)  COE will be invited to attend Preconstruction Conferences. 
 
11) The above points will be presented to the sister Federal/State agencies for 
their consideration of participation. 
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